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End of Sale Announcement for Austco Tacera™ 2.x, 3.x Software Suite

Dear Valued Reseller,

Austco is discontinuing the sale of the Tacera™ 2.x and 3.x Software Suite(s) effective September 30,
2017. Austco will honour any Tacera™ 2.x and 3.x Suite quotes in our CRM for the next 180 days.

This in no way effects the continued promotion, sales and support of Austco’s Tacera™ 4.x Software
Suite. Austco and their partners are dedicated to designing, installing and supporting new and existing
Tacera™ nurse call systems for the foreseeable future.

We would encourage you to contact us to discuss any impact this might have on your future upgrade or
expansion plans in your facilities and to look at options regarding continued software support and
maintenance as well as a migration path to the Tacera™ 4.x Software Suite.

Austco continues to provide a support and upgrade paths for any facilities having our Nurse Call
Systems to migrate from Tacera Suite 2.x and 3.x to Tacera Suite 4.x

Thank you for your support and we look forward to an ongoing business relationship, In the meantime,
if you would like more information, please do not hesitate to contact your local Austco representative.

Yours sincerely,

The Austco team




